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MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

Monday 12th DECEMBER, 2005

Headed Item No: 2 (d)
MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (2)

MONday 28th NOVEMBER, 2005

PLANNING BUSINESS
At the Tallaght Area Committee meeting held on Monday, 28th November, 2005 the following motion was adopted:
Motion:  Councillor J. Daly
“That this Committee recommends that the material contravention procedure be initiated in respect of planning application RegRef No. SD05A/0874, for a bungalow, effluent treatment unit and ancillary site works at Upper Ballinascorney, Co. Dublin for Elizabeth and Tony O'Brien”
The report on the motion was as follows:

Report

Planning application RegRef No  SD05A/0874  for a bungalow, effluent treatment unit and ancillary site works at Upper Ballinascorney, Co. Dublin for Elizabeth and Tony O'Brien was received on 25th October 2005. A number of similar applications have been made by the same applicants on the same site in recent years, and permission was refused for a number of reasons, including that the site is above the 350m contour.
A decision is due to be made on the current application on or before the 19th December.

If the motion is adopted, the Committee’s recommendation will be reported to the Council.

As the motion was adopted, the Committee’s recommendation is now before the Council for consideration.

As there is a history of refusals of permission on the site, the Manager is recommending that the material contravention procedure not be initiated.
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